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December 8, 2021

Dear AESD Families,
○

The following update is provided to keep you informed regarding
the Anaheim Elementary School District:

○
Update on Weekly COVID-19 Data for Anaheim
Our District continues to prioritize the health and safety of
stakeholders as our top priority. Although California no longer
reports data within the tiered colored system, the City of Anaheim
updates their data weekly. There were 356 new cases reported
across Anaheim's seven ZIP codes for the seven days through
December 7, up from 191 the week prior.

○
If your child is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, please keep
him/her home and contact your child’s health care provider.
Please contact your school to report the absence; a COVID-19
related absence is excused. If someone in your household tested
positive for COVID-19 and is currently under quarantine or
self-isolation, your child should follow the guidelines from the
Orange County Health Care Agency (OCHCA) on how long to
remain at home and when to return to school.

Webinar Information: COVID-19 Vaccine for Kids
The American Academy of Pediatrics-Orange County Chapter
presents the COVID-19 Vaccine for Kids Webinar for parents and
families this Thursday, December 9th, 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Local expert physicians from CHOC Children's Hospital will be
answering questions about the COVID-19 vaccine for children and
family members.  Please use the following link to register - you can
choose the language that you would like the webinar interpreted
in at the bottom of the registration form. LINK to REGISTER

Free Vaccination Clinics
The Orange County Health Care Agency will be hosting the
following vaccine clinics:

● December 14 from 2:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. at Mann Elementary
School  (600 W. La Palma, Anaheim)

● December 16 from 2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. at Family Oasis (131
W. Midway Dr. Anaheim)

Pediatric and adult doses will be offered. For more Information
please call 714-278-4670 or email covidinfo@abrazarinc.com.
Walk-ins are welcome.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019INEBhYipm4ytWIFhpkOr0XTPaYVG1EpI2pyhtzu4ShXq4upUTrfiKuoSDhvnVYNewYrC5Zb7iXQS31ClwNqeP7HJDqPbnNKF2OUYTSG2SAXLv5rGn2F-o76IBGdBRzwQxgfuD3tQlh4rcE2ak07MGceuFHfZ5OoKT8IqHhnc64Ut8HJd9ykVLc4xoRSxrDAoHz4wBEq_5w=&c=2yZLNSPFd2bSXJ5ZZDQpepWqgpRMoBmG_rkjU-iuyCPt4O4RlY7sLA==&ch=vyxrjmfcl1J2o_ptCOyK11jPtW5uryD3ywbsgS1ai4F_4TcZxapMOA==
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6i7A0nYmQoClY3SlcuPZvA
mailto:covidinfo@abrazarinc.com
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On behalf of our Board of Education and staff members, thank you for your ongoing
support of the Anaheim Elementary School District.

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent


